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Osgoode Interlocking Incident Report 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 16, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Receive the confidential attachment and staff presentation. 
 

2. Authorize that the information contained in the confidential attachment remain 
confidential until such time as the litigation matters have concluded. 

 

Advice and Other Information 
 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motions: 
 
1. That TTC staff deliver a public presentation on the Osgoode Interlocking Incident at 

the July 7, 2021 Board meeting. 
 

2. That the TTC Board direct the Chief Executive Officer to alert the Board when an 
incident meeting the identified thresholds for escalation occurs and subsequently 
report to the Board once a comprehensive review or investigation has been 
completed. 


